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The Alaska Outdoor Council (AOC) recommends that the Joint Board Committee approve a Joint Board Meeting under AS

16.05.315 during the 2018/19 regulatory year. There is a need to resolve conflicts in regulations propagated by the Board of Game, in
regard to an Alaska Supreme Court rulings, that have occurred since the last Joint Board meeting in 2013. Subsistence permits applied to
a mixed stock fishery could have drastic effects on fisheries management plans if adopted by the Board of Fisheries under current
codified regulations. Thanks to ADF&G Boards Support and the Joint Board committee for seeking written comment from the public on
whether a Joint Board Meeting was needed. There should be no sideboards on what regulations pertinent to both boards that may be

submit for deliberation.
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